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_____________________________________________ 

Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Special Subcommittee on Data-Sharing of the Legislative Council met on Friday, November 

13, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. via Zoom. The subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following: 

- Update from the Chief Data Officer and the Data and Transparency Panel 

Respectfully submitted, Senator Jane English and Representative Mark Lowery 
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